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DISCUSSION 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  

a. Debbie discussed a growing interest in clear masks for lip reading children and teaching 
with expression.  Andrew shared that the counties do have some divisions that work 
with children that may also be interested in these products.  

b. Chris (MWCOG) said 3M is still guided by FEMA on delivery matters and they continue 
to receive mixed messages about supply. 

c. Andrew (Anne Arundel) shared that they have a meeting on July 13th to discuss PPE 
inventory levels going forward and wanted to know if anyone else is moving beyond 
stockpiling emergency supplies of PPE.  Megan and Debbie said they are hearing only 
stockpiling.  Schools, in general, have adopted a stock through November and see what 
happens in the Fall.  Money and storage capacity affect these decisions as well.   

d. Brandon (St. Mary’s) shared that they were open by appointment only.  Summer camps 
are being provided, both indoor and outdoor.  They have no critical shortages and are 
operating at 50% capacity for administrative personnel.  Their PPE inventory take into 
account a shortage on warehousing space. 

e. Megan (BMC) stated that she is seeing the emergency food operations beginning to 
move back to healthy choice priorities.  She is also interested in contracting for food 
packaging.   

Action Items:  
1. Debbie will reach out to schools to collect contracts for food containers used to 

distribute meals to students. 
 

 


